## **CHINA MIDDLE SCHOOL - CLIPPERS**



Dear Students and Families,

We hope that this letter finds you well and rested after a well-deserved summer break. Our sixth grade team is eager to welcome you back to the middle school for the 2020-2021 school year.

We understand that parents and students may feel a little overwhelmed with recent events, and may worry about how we will adjust to account for learning missed during the closure. We are here to assure you that we are prepared to keep children on pace and moving forward.

For the upcoming school year, you will be given access to a Google Classroom account for each teacher. Our assignments and grades will be posted on Powerschool, which both parents and children will be able to access at all times.

We are already looking to the year ahead, and can't wait to see everyone again. Have a wonderful summer!

Kind Regards,

Mrs. Dugan Mrs. Sevey

Ms. Chamberlain Mrs. Frankenfield

Ms. Averill Mrs. Salvadori

Mrs. B Mrs. Shaw

## 6th grade supply list

For the upcoming year, we ask that students bring the following supplies to school. If you are unable to provide these supplies, please email any of your child's teachers, and we will help.

